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January 20, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Students who are currently in Kindergarten are invited to participate in Kindergarten 
Immunization at the Fort St John Health Unit during the week of February 8-12, 2021.  
 
Due to current COVID-19 protocols, these appointments will be immunization only 
appointments. Due to space limitations only one parent/ guardian per child is to attend the 
appointment.  
 
It is important to bring your child’s immunization record with you.  If you have never visited 
the Health Unit, you can phone to request a transfer of your child’s records to this Health 
Unit. 
 
Please call the Health Unit at 250-263-6000 and make an appointment as soon as 
possible.  Write down your child’s appointment date and time in the space below.  You will 
not be receiving a written or phone call reminder. 
 
 
 

Please complete and retain this page so 
you have a record of your appointment.   

  
Kindergarten Immunization 

Appointment 
 

Date: _______________ 
 

Time: _______________ 
 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
The Fort St. John Primary Care Teams 


